
F u e l s y s t e m r e p l a c e m e n t f o r s c h o o l d i s t r i c t ( A l h a m b r a , C a l i f o r n i a) 
⤀관

Alhambra School District selected Lindmark Engineering as the general contractor to remove and replace 

underground storage tanks, piping, and fuel dispensing and management systems for a school bus service 

yard. Because the tanks were located in the main driveway to the bus service area, the challenge was to 

avoid interrupting school services. Realizing that access and timing were critical, we made several 

changes to the layout to improve traffic flow at the service islands, as well as moving tank locations to 

better fit existing conditions. 
⤀관

We completed the job on time and on budget, despite an unexpected period of inclement weather during 

the major tank removal and installation process. Bus access to the service areas was maintained at all 

times. Client: Alhambra School District 

 

For more information on this project, please contact Lindmark Engineering at (818) 707-6100 or 

ulf.lindmark@efiglobal.com. 


